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Being a small film production company in Eugene Oregon we are barely able to make 

ends meet and the tax credits provided through the Oregon film office and this 

program have been incredibly important in terms of keeping our small business alive 

and able to continue to make films in Oregon. If we were able to bring more 

productions into the state especially in areas like Eugene, we could really put Oregon 

on the map again for film and television and that would lift all of us in the industry up. 


